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February 4, 2020 

 

Tezak Heavy Equipment 

205 Tunnel Drive 

Canon City, CO 81212 

 

RE: Table Mountain Quarry, Permit No. M-1999-004 

Technical Revision 2 

Adequacy Review #1   

 

Dear Mr. DiLuzio, 

 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) has reviewed your application for 

Technical Revision 2 (TR-2) for the Table Mountain Quarry, M-1999-004.  The Division has the 

following comments/questions regarding the application; 

 

1. Exhibit L demonstrates that the required backfill for the 40’ X 2,000’ highwall graded to 

a 3.5h:1v slope to be 207,407 cubic yards of fill.  This volume includes both backfill and 

topsoil.  It is unclear in the TR-2 application (and current permit) where this volume of 

backfill and topsoil are stored/located within the approved affected area.  This 

information is needed to complete the cost estimate of hauling material.  Please clarify 

topsoil stockpile locations and the source/location of the backfill material on a map.  

 

Please note that the decision date for the TR-2 application is February 20, 2020.  If you are unable 

to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to this date, it will be your responsibility 

to request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this application. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8142 or 

brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 Tim Cazier, DRMS 
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